
   

 
 
 
 
27 June 2018 
 
Dear Parent or Carer 
 
On Wednesday 18 July we will be holding our annual Sports Day at Jarman Park Athletics Track.  On the day 
all students in Years 7 to 10 will register at the track as opposed to school.  The venue will be open to 
students from 8.30am and registration will take place at 8.35am.  Students do not need to wear school 
uniform but must dress in suitable and appropriate sports clothing in their relevant house colour.  As the 
house system has been overhauled this academic year, the new house colours are:  
 

 Challenger – Black 

 Discovery – Yellow 

 Endeavour – Blue 

 Enterprise – Purple 
 
Students will be spending all day at the track and will not be allowed to leave the venue at any time so that 
we can ensure their safety throughout the day.  It is essential that students have all they require for the 
day with them when they arrive.  Your child will need to bring a packed lunch, including lots of water, 
appropriate clothing for inclement weather, sun cream and a hat if the weather is hot. 
 
For those students who receive a free school meal, arrangements will be made by school catering staff to 
provide them with lunch on the day.  Years 12 and 13 will also be running a small tuck shop at the track, 
which will provide some beverages but not food for lunch. 
 
Events on the day will start at approximately 9.00am and run until 1.30pm with a staff event and house 
trophy presentations at the end of these activities.  Students will be dismissed from the track at 
approximately 2.00pm when all of the day’s events have been concluded. 
 
If you would like to come and watch your child participate in any of their events then you will need to 
collect a spectator’s ticket from the school reception.  There will be members of staff at the entrance gate 
to check your ticket upon arrival and no adults except for staff will be allowed to enter without a ticket.  
Again, this is to ensure the safety of all children at the track.  If it rains, there is a chance Sports Day may be 
cancelled, but parents will be notified prior to the day. 
 
If you have any further questions about the organisation for Sports Day please do not hesitate to contact a 
member of the Adeyfield School PE Department. 
 
Yours sincerely 

       
Mr D Allen   Mrs M Chapman  Ms A Thomson 
Headteacher   Headteacher   Headteacher    
Links Academy   St Albans Girls’ School  Marlborough Science Academy 

 
 


